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BRIDGING THE GAP BETWEEN
EMPLOYERS AND TVET INSTITUTIONS

CEO of Synercon Group, Mr. Jabbar Rahim
Khan, who also serves as Chairman of the
Central Committee for Export for the Federation
of Pakistan, delivered an insightful session on
"Bridging the Gap Between Employers and TVET
Institutions for Enhanced Workforce
Preparedness” at the 5th-Day of International
Regional Program.

Hosted by Navttcofficial, the session brought
together international and national delegates
to discuss strategies for improving workforce
readiness and fostering collaboration between
employers and TVET institutions.
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UPDATE ON INTERNATIONAL BUS

TERMINAL PROJECT

In our latest KPEC meeting, we reviewed the
Master Plan and Feasibility Study for the
International Bus Terminal, set to link routes
between Afghanistan and Pakistan. Key
discussions included traffic and parking surveys,
user interviews, SWOT analysis of terminal sites,
and survey methodologies.

The session was attended by the Urban Planning
& Policy Unit, KPEC Project Management Team,
and consultants from OSMANI & Company
Limited (JV) and BOTEK Bosphorus, who were led
by Dr. Irfan Ahmed Khan, Director of Synercon
Group.

We continue to focus on enhancing urban
transport solutions and connectivity.
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